
 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Dr. Catherine Woolley  

AAAS recognizes faculty who have made significant contributions to science and its 

applications. “AAAS is proud to honor these individuals who represent the kind of forward 

thinking the scientific enterprise needs, while also inspiring hope for what can be achieved in 

the future,” said Dr. Sudip S. Parikh, AAAS chief executive officer and executive publisher of the 

Science family of journals. 

https://news.northwestern.edu/stories/2022/01/paula-stern-and-catherine-woolley-named-aaas-

fellows/ 
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